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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 6th July 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

We have all enjoyed another fun packed week at school. The highlights were: 

 

All Saints Got Talent: On Friday night our annual showcase of talent took place at All Saints version of Britain’s Got 

Talent. There were 13 amazing acts including singers, dancers, drummers, pianists, hula hoopers and a very funny 

comedy act. The winners of the event were: In 1st place:- Giorgia & Sophia who performed an amazing 

dance/gymnastics act, 2nd Place:- Yaz and Oscar a fabulous comedy duo and in joint 3rd place:- Luke who rocked the 

audience with his drumming & Jazmyn and Sienna with another amazing dance routine. Giorgia & Sophia will be 

performing at the Summer Fair giving you all the opportunity to enjoy their routine. Many thanks to our fabulous 

judges for the evening: Mr Adrian Harding, Mrs Sue Peters & Mr Alistair Chester and to our brilliant hostesses: Cali, 

Sophie & Sophia and to the wonderful Mrs Parsons for organising the event. 

 
Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 9th July 2018 
 

A few reminders: 

 

Oliver Twist Performance 

Please do not forget to purchase your tickets for our fantastic KS2 Oliver Twist performances on Wednesday 18th 

and Thursday 19th July – curtains up at 6.30. We kindly request that any under-fives attend only the Wednesday 

performance and please note that we are unable to accommodate pushchairs. Once again, we have taken on an 

ambitious show but Sapphire Class and Ruby Class children have been working hard in rehearsal and you are in for a 

treat! This will definitely be a highlight of the year and an uplifting and memorable event. 

Super Swimming                                                                                                                                                                                       

What a glorious swimming season we are enjoying in this wonderful weather! The children are really enjoying their 

daily provision. Thank you for all the swimming contributions we have received so far towards this fabulous facility. 

Please could outstanding contributions be paid to the office at the earliest opportunity. 

Lost Property: 

Over this academic year we have collected a large amount of UNNAMED clothing including coats, uniform and sports 

clothes. On Friday 13th July we will be displaying all items outside of school at 3.30pm for parents and children to 

view and to hopefully be reunited with their lost items! 
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Miss Amor                                                                                                                                                                                                         

We sadly said ‘au revoir’ to Miss Amor today as she leaves us for a while to prepare for her exciting event! We will 

miss her a lot but we are very excited and hope to hear her baby news soon. Miss Amor works so hard at school so 

we hope that she will finally put her feet up for a bit before the big day! 

 

Enjoy the weekend, 

 

All Saints 

 

 

News Flash! 

Wow what an amazing Summer Fair we had last night. Thank you so much for supporting this very important event - 

there was an incredible turn out of family and friends. ASSA did an incredible job of planning and hosting the night 

with special thanks to Emma (Chair of PTA) who did an amazing job of managing the whole show! Please look at next 

week’s email for more information. 


